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Pitter Patter 
Pitter Patter is a parent-child program designed in response to requests to 

parents of young children in the Langruth and Amaranth areas. The parents 

wanted a regular opportunity to spend time with other parents and children. 

The program is offered every two weeks during the school year at Lakeview 

Children’s Centre in Langruth. 

Facilitator Roberta (Bobbie) Czeranko says that the program has been well 

received. 

The morning events include a circle time, craft and snack times, and free play. 

Special guests are often invited. In December 2016, public health nurse Loreley 

Fehr spoke about childhood health issues and provided brochures and 

pamphlets to parents in attendance. 

Funding for Langruth’s Pitter Patter program is provided by Healthy Child 

Coalition – Central Region.  

It takes a village to raise a child 

 

Contact us: 

Healthy Child Coalition – 
Central Region 

P.O. Box 39 
Langruth, MB R0H 0N0 

Telephone and fax  
204-445-2326 

Email 
hcc.centralregion@gmail.com 

 

Next issue will be out  

March 2017 

Check us out on 

Facebook! 

 

Follow our blog 

“Living in the Village” 

http://hcccentralregion.wordpr
ess.com/ 

 

Want something 

included in this 

newsletter? 

Contact Sharron 

Arksey, coordinator 

 

Moms and small children enjoy the Pitter Patter program at Lakeview 

Children’s Centre in Langruth (December 2016) 

http://hcccentralregion.wordpress.com/
http://hcccentralregion.wordpress.com/
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Winter Snowman  

Youngsters use fine motor skills 

as they create their own winter 

snack. 

Materials: Large marshmallows, 

pretzel sticks and raisins.  

Description: Give each child 2 marshmallows, 3 pretzel 

sticks and a few raisins. Have them take a pretzel stick 

and put it into the middle of one of the marshmallows, 

then place the other marshmallow on top. Now take the 

other two pretzels and use them for the arms. Use the 

raisins for eyes, nose, and mouth.   

Now EAT!  

Science: " Ice Block Designs"  

Children observe how salt melts ice and create colorful 

designs in large blocks of ice during this early childhood 

education activity. 

Materials: Large ice blocks (We made them by freezing 

water in empty one gallon milk containers).  When the water 

is completely frozen, tear off the cardboard  

container.   

 Coarse salt  

 Food coloring   

 Eye droppers  

Description:  

1. Place ice blocks on trays covered with several layers 

of newspaper.  

2.  Children sprinkle coarse salt on top of the ice blocks.  

3.  Children drip various colors of food coloring on top of 

the ice block.  

4.  Tunnels of color are created as the salt melts through 

the ice block.  

5.  Put the colorful ice blocks outside.  If it's cold enough, 

they should stay frozen for several days. Children can 

continue to examine the melting process during outdoor 

play.  

February Twilight  

I stood beside a hill 
Smooth with new-laid snow,  
A single star looked out 
From the cold evening glow. 

There was no other creature 
That saw what I could see -- 
I stood and watched the evening star 
As long as it watched me. 

 

Winter Colours  
 

My winter coat is blue, my 

winter  scarf is red ,  

My winter hat is green and it's warm 

upon my head. 

 

Oh the c o l o r s of winter are 

beautiful to see ,  

Oh the c o l o r s of winter are all 

around me. 

 

The winter trees are green, the 

winter snow is  white  
The winter moon is yellow and it shines 

throughout the night  

Oh the c o l o r s of winter are 

beautiful to see ,  

Oh the c o l o r s of winter are all 

around me.  
Our winter lights are red,  our winter 

lights are blue 
Our winter lights are orange, they're 

pink and purple too  

Oh the c o l o r s of winter are 

beautiful to see ,  

Oh the c o l o r s of  winter are all 

around me.  

They're all around me.  
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Winter Clothes  
Preschool children learn body parts, use descriptive terms and memory skills during this 

winter activity. 

Materials: Different style or color of winter clothes (several hats, mittens, scarves, 

etc.)   

Description: One child will be chosen to be the "snowman" that you have to dress.  Put 

scarf, mittens, etc. on the snowman and have the other children close their eyes.  Change 

one clothing item (e.g... put a different hat on) or take a clothing item away.  Ask the 

children to uncover their eyes and guess what is different about the snowman.  Make 

sure they are descriptive and don't just label.  

   

 

February is I Love to 

Read Month  

Read to me 

Jane Yolen 

Read to me riddles and read to me rhymes 

Read to me stories of magical times  

Read to me tales about castles and kings  

Read to me stories of fabulous things  

Read to me pirates and read to me knights  

Read to me dragons and dragon-book fights  

Read to me spaceships and cowboys and then  

When you are finished- please read them again. 

What is a Book?  

~Lora Daunt  

A book is pages, pictures and words 

A book is animals, people and birds  

A book is stories of queens and kings  

Poems and songs-so many things! 

Curled in a corner where I can hide  

With a book I can journey far and wide  

Though it's only paper from end to end  

A book is a very special friend. 
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THOUGHT FOR THE SEASON 

Snowflakes are one of nature's most fragile things, but just look what they 

do when they stick together.      Verna M. Kelly 

THANK YOU! 
to 

Lakeview Children’s Centre in 
Langruth and Red River Valley 

Parent Child Centre in Morris for 
providing the children’s artwork 

that was displayed at the National 
Child Day Forum November 16 and 

17, 2016 in Winnipeg.  

Public health nurse Loreley Fehr addresses participants of Langruth’s Pitter Patter parent-child program. 

COMING UP 

Family Resource Meeting 

Wednesday, January 18 
Carman Ag Research Facility Carman, MB 

 
Handle With Care Facilitator Training 

Wednesday, February 1 ς Thursday, February 

2(rescheduled from December) 

Carman United Church Carman MB. 

E-mail hcc.centralregion@gmail.com for more 

information 

mailto:hcc.centralregion@gmail.com

